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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 
 
Subject:    Changes to instructions on liturgical works (6.30.1.5) 
 
  
CCC thanks LC for preparing this proposal and acknowledges the suggestions made in the ACOC  and 
ALA responses.  CCC agrees with the intent of LC’s proposal and prefers the solution proposed in the 
ALA response, splitting 6.30.1.5.1 into separate, unambiguous lists. 


